26/05/23

Garden update

The children have been out helping to weed and water.  Mostly they join in at play times.  We have moved some of our new Strawberry plants into the larger planter and hope we have lots of fruit this year.  Our Cherry tree is blossoming and the Raspberries have started to grow.  The children really enjoyed eating them all last year!  

We have planted Sunflowers, tomatoes and pumpkins and have started to see some growth.  We have received a packet of Wildflower seeds to celebrate the Coronation which we will plant at the side.  

We have planted beans in the test tubes so that the children can watch the root growth.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have made our hanging baskets from moss this year to trial it but they already look well.  The children always ask which plants are which or tell us that something is growing/ flowering.  They all seem keen and talk about what they are growing at home too. 
